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From: Roy Lauth <barksailor@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 24, 2025 11:17 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: AWB and gun restriction laws
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My name is Roy Lauth and I live at 52 Evarts St. in Newport.  
I am writing to let you know that I stand against any further restriction on personal gun purchasing and ownership. 
Specifically I urge you to reject the following gun bills;  H5436, H5443, H5651, H5652, H5654, H5889, H5890, 
and H5891. 
Thank you, 
Roy Lauth 


